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® 

Chevrolet, Corvette, and the Corvette emblems are registered trademarks of General Motors, Inc. 

Foothills Crossed Flags,  the monthly newsletter of Foothills Corvette Club, is emailed after the business meeting.  susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com   

 
Business meetings are held the Second Tuesday of each month 6:00PM at Brushy Mountain Smokehouse and Creamery in North Wilkesboro . 

 

Rides or social events take place each month except in cases of inclement weather.   COVID-19 may cause events, meetings and activities to change. 

Attention:  We are back at our original meeting place for November 10, 2020  - Brushy 

Mountain Smokehouse and Creamery in North Wilkesboro.  (201 Wilkwsboro Ave.  North 

Wilkesboro, NC 28659) We will be social distancing so the tables will not be together in 

rows as they usually are.   6:00PM 

Harold and Carol Mecimore we appreciate your 

generous hospitality in allowing us to hold our 

monthly meetings at your place for several 

months.  Many, many thanks from all of us! 

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-emblem-front-sunburst-1973-1974.html
http://www.ecklers.com/corvette-front-emblem-crossed-flags-1982.html
mailto:susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com


      Your 2020  -  2021 Officers  
 
   President        Larry Price             828-381-5965  
   V Pres            Rusty McGee          828-217-0315 
   Secretary       Claudette Icenhour  828-244-2245 
    Treasurer       Priscilla Norris         828-264-2376         

    Web Page: www.foothillscorvetteclub.net                                              

The FCC Board of Directors for 2020 

Susie Miller—336-372-5292  - susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com 

Dick Cooley—919-417-0746  rchrdcooley@yahoo.com  - also VA Representative 

Harold Mecimore—Chair  - 704-437-5808  - mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net 

Claude Mundy—704-402-2577—704-450-8839   -  claudemunday@yahoo.com 

Don Harrington—828-312-9382  - wpharrington@bellsouth.net 

News, News and More News 

During our October meeting we voted on our slate of  officers for 2021.  The follow-

ing are your officers  for next year.  I’m sure we all look forward to working with our 

new officer and what they will bring to the club. 

 

Nominations for Board of Directors 2021-2022 

We have three nominations for Board of Directors: Dick Cooley, Joan Holyfield and Claude 

Munday.  We will vote on Tuesday Nov. 10th. 

http://www.foothillscorvetteclub.net
mailto:susie.mrsmiller@gmail.com
mailto:rchrdcooley@yahoo.com
mailto:mecimoreauto@bellsouth.net
mailto:conbraxpowell@gmail.com


I found this true story and I wanted to share 

it with you to remember why we have rights 

and freedoms in the United States of     

America. 

Thank you to all our VETERANS! 



 

 

 

 

Our FCC Veterans—Do You Know Who They Are? 



Do You Know who our FCC Veterans Are? 

Foothills Corvette Club Veterans and Law Enforcement Members 

Happy Veteran’s Day   

Law Enforcement 

Hayden Church 

Pat Harner 

Rusty McGee 

United States Veterans 

Eddy Ashbrook    Max Barlow    Hayden Church    David Greer      Tony Guappon                      

Bill Hanna        Pat Harner          Ben Hines                Jimmie Holyfield                                              

Allen Icenhour       Mike Josey       Tom Miller          Richard Kashinsky                     

Mike McGee     Sam Miller    Claude Munday      Jimmy Pittman      Joe Stader                                    

Frank Poteat       Larry Price         Bill Reavis         Mac Russell         Dennis Ward 



 Foothills Corvette Club  

VETERANS  





    Run to the Colors October 18, 2020 

 





Little Miss Corvette— does she look  

like anyone you know? 

Proud Grandparents 

For  the 2021 Fall Tour—Run 

to the Colors this is the color 

we hope for with a Carolina 

blue sky.  :)  



Remember Our Corvette Friends in  Your Prayers: 

Sam and Halene Miller 

Karen & Frank Poteat 

Allen  and Claudette Icenhour                

Bill & Rachel Reavis Dick & Linda Cooley 

Richard & Betsy Kashinsky Don Harrington     

Ben and Margie Hines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 

Patty Wallat   6 

Bob Mitchell   10 

Mike Josey   11 

Halene Miller   15 

Sue Ward    15 

Richard Kashinsky   17 

Brenda Harner 18 

Mac Russell  26 

December 

Rusty McGee   16 

Judy Alderman   21 

Tom Miller 22 

Sam Miller 26 

Priscilla Norris   27 

           Happy Birthday  



 

NOVEMBER 

Mac & Mary Jane Russell   7 

Bobby & Sharon Faw   11 

Jones & Rachel Barnes   18 

Greg & Lori Gervasio   22 

Kendall & Derry Hendrix   24 

Bill & Dorothy Hanna 27 

Richard & Betsy Kashinsky   29 

DECEMBER 

Allan & Mandy Stafford   20 

Harold & Carol Mecimore   26 

Pat & Brenda Harner   28 



Save the Date— Mark you Calendar 

You don’t want to miss the next event 

Up-Coming  Events 

November 14 — Ride with Jimmie & Joan  
December 4 - Christmas Party Wilkes Civic 
Center $20 per person 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Saturday November 14th  come ride with 

Jimmie & Joan Holyfield.  Riding to the 

East Bend Cruise-in and ending up at the 

Depot around 4:00-4:30PM for dinner. 

Meeting at the 421 gas station just off 

421 right off I-77 at 1:45.  This event will 

be cancelled if it is raining.  Specific      

details will be sent after our meeting 

Tuesday night Nov. 10th.   

Dear Veterans, 

If I have left anyone off the membership list who is a veterans or in law enforcement, I apologize.  Please let me 

know and I will add you to my list.  I do not have photos of all our veterans, hopefully in the future I will have    

access to more pictures.   I sincerely thank each of you for your service.   

                                                                                                                                   May God bless you every day, 

                                                                                                                                   Susie 

 

 

 

Our membership dues ($40) are due by December 

31, 2020.  Please send them to Twyla.  I’ve        

attached the form.  They will be late after Jan. 15, 

2021.  I will have forms at the next two meetings. 


